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Dear Editor, 

 

I am pleased to resubmit for publication the revised version of WJSC_ 35835 “Pursuing 

meaningful end-points for stem cell therapy assessment in ischemic cardiac disease”.    

We truly appreciate the time and efforts made by the editor and referees in reviewing this 

manuscript; their feedbacks definitely helped improving our paper.  

We have replaced the full name of the abbreviation G-CSF that was by mistake written as 

growth-colony stimulating factor instead of granulocyte-colony stimulating factor. Another 

aspect modified in the manuscript is the bibliography as three of the cited publications were 

named twice with different indices. As for the image presented in the article we also made 

modifications in order to improve its format and resolution.  

In consequence, we have addressed all issues indicated in the review report, and believe 

that the revised version can meet the journal publication requirements.  

We look forward to hearing from you regarding our submission. We would be glad to 

respond to any further questions and comments that you may have. 

 

Dr. Miruna Micheu 

 
 


